

Rise Park Primary and Nursery School Head Teacher: Mrs Natasha Kelly B.Ed.Hons Bestwood Park Drive West Rise Park Nottingham

Tel: 0115 915 3775

NG5 5EL

admin@risepark.nottingham.sch.uk www.riseparkprimaryschool.co.uk

Dear Parent and Carer

We are so excited to share with you our upcoming trip to Nottingham Theatre Royal to watch the pantomime show Cinderella on **Thursday 4**th **December 2025.** The cost of the trip will be approximately £25 as discussed at our meet the teacher event earlier this week.

We appreciate that this trip is very close to Christmas which can be an expensive time for parents hence why we are sending this letter out in advance to enable you to pay in smaller instalments if you wish. We are asking for an initial deposit of £5 to be paid by Arbor by the 17th of September 2025.

In the meantime, the Year 2 team and classes intend to do some fundraising in the next few weeks to try and reduce the overall cost of the trip. A letter will follow shortly with all of the timings of the trip etc and you will also be notified of the final cost of the trip once we know how much money we have raised towards it.

Many thanks

The Year 2 team.

















